
WNGHA Executive Meeting Minutes 
Monday, December 14, 2020 

7 pm - Zoom (virtual) 
 
 
Attendance: Shawn (Toad) Davis, Jen Ashley, Erin Jex, Sandra Timlin, Scott MacDonald, Ian 
Koellner, Darren Mackey, Carrie Bowman, Christine Firth, Sean Firth, Trudy Stacey, Tom Cole 

 

A discussion took place regarding rising numbers of COVID-19 in Northumberland and the 
recent cases at the Cobourg Community Centre, which is now closed until January 11, 2021. 

Scott Macdonald made the motion “to stop all WNGHA activities and reassess the situation at 
the Jan. 5, 2021, executive meeting”. Rationale: This falls in line with current actions &/or 
policies of the OWHA, the Town of Cobourg, and the HKPR Health Unit. Seconded by Ian 
Koellner. Carried. Action – Ryan will post this to our website and will email the information to 
coaches and managers. 

 

A discussion took place regard fee reimbursement to players resulting from decreased ice times 
due to COVID-related cancellations. Refunds will be calculated and issued at the end of the 
season (reconciliation).  

 

Motion to Adjourn: Scott MacDonald; Seconder: Darren. Carried. 

Next Meeting: Tuesday, January 5, 2021; 6:30 pm; Zoom (virtual).  

 


